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The protection and care of the Great Barrier Reef should be of paramount 
consideration in making decisions on the future of development of any major 
changes proposed. Long term heavy traffic through and around the reef will 
cause only the destruction of every thing that the reef stands for. Short term 
gains for long term destruction should not be considered. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Eileen May Briggs 
 


